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Comments:  My wife and I are Lutsen residents and have purchased season passes to Lutsen Mountain.  We

feel that the natural beauty of the mountain should be preserved and not expanded upon.  Lutsen Mountain Ski

Resort is already large enough.  We also fear that the additional power needs and infrastructure from Arrowhead

Electric cooperative would result in increased electric costs passed on to local residents. Thanks for your

consideration,  Tom &amp; Laurie Wasmund 


